
Dear Board of Mendocino County Supervisors  
 
We have lived on Pine Mountain for over 30 years. We are 
not able to access high speed internet and our cell service 
is not very good. It's very frustrating because the signal is 
so weak. We need a better connection with up to date 
technology! 
We support the new cell tower. 
 
Thank you, 
Bill and Shirley Cronk 

 


